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Mayor Joseph Maturo Jr. released the following statement regarding the most recent allegations 
regarding Officer Michael D’Amato of the East Haven Police Department: 

The East Haven Police Department and our administration continue to deal with the challenges that 
arise day to day.  Although these challenges arose prior to my administration, they present another 
opportunity for reflection and improvement within our Department and within the Town.   The Mayor’s 
office will continue to work with the Police Department for the residents of the Town of East Haven to 
ensure the highest quality service of our Police Department.   


